
Big Changes May 
Be Coming to Your 
Medicaid 
Coverage.

What Should You Do? 
Update Your Contact Information!
Let’s make sure you stay in charge of your healthcare coverage. 

What to Do First:
The best first step is to visit staycovered.ga.gov.

Hey. 

You can schedule an in-person visit for 
support at your local Division of Family and 
Children Services office. To find the location 
and business hours for your local office, visit: 
dfcs.georgia.gov/locations.  

If you need help reading this information or 
communicating with us, call 1-877-GA-DHS-
GO (1-877-423-4746). Our services, including 
interpreters, are free. If you are deaf, hard of 
hearing, deaf-blind, or have difficulty 
speaking, you can call us at the number 
above by dialing 711 (Georgia Relay).

These nonprofit groups offer additional free help 
with Medicaid and other public benefits: 

• Atlanta Legal Aid--call the office in 
your county:
    Clayton: 404-669-233 
    Cobb: 770-528-2565     
    DeKalb: 404-377-0701
    Fulton: 404-524-5811
    Gwinnett: 678-376-4545

• Georgia Legal Services Program (for 154 
counties outside of metro Atlanta): 866-442-3676
GLSP Benefits Hotline (for Medicare Recipients 
who need help with Medicaid): 888-632-6332

• Georgians for a Healthy Future: 404-567-5016

Need Help?



Why Is It Important to Act Now? 

To Stay in Charge of Your Healthcare Coverage.
When the federal government ends the COVID public health emergency, every state, including 
Georgia, will be required to check who is still eligible to receive Medicaid or PeachCare for Kids® 
coverage. This is called a “redetermination process.” During this time, Medicaid and PeachCare for 
Kids® members may be asked to provide more information or complete certain steps. It  is very 
important to respond to these requests. The requests will be sent in the mail or to your email. 

Who May Be Affected? 
People Enrolled in Medicaid or PeachCare for Kids® Coverage. 
Because the pandemic was considered a public health emergency, most Georgians did not have 
their Medicaid or PeachCare for Kids® eligibility reviewed during that time. That will soon be 
changing. Here’s some good news: If you or your family have been receiving Medicaid or 
PeachCare for Kids® benefits and haven’t taken other steps, you may still have coverage*. Now is 
the perfect time to update your information so you can stay informed. 

People Who Are Not Sure if They Are Enrolled in Medicaid or 
PeachCare for Kids® Coverage.
If you think you or your family may be enrolled in Medicaid or PeachCare for Kids® coverage, but 
you aren’t sure, now is the time to learn your status and take action.  

Get Started Today 
• Visit staycovered.ga.gov to update your contact

information and stay in control of your healthcare.

• After providing updated contact information, you
can receive updates, resources, and alerts related to
your status.

Here Are More Facts, 
Just for You 

*The redetermination process does not guarantee any person’s eligibility for Medicaid or other available coverage.




